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Triton Systems understands that there are concerns regarding business continuity during the 
Coronavirus occurrence. We are taking the virus very seriously and are preparing for any 
scenario that may present.

As of today, we are happy to say we have no sign of the virus among our employees and 
we are monitoring the situation daily. We have increased our employee awareness and pre-
ventative measures and stepped up our routine cleaning processes to keep our employees 
healthy and productive.

We have no plans of stopping production, repair or shipping. Triton and ATMGurus are busi-
ness as usual for the foreseeable future. Production at this time is working with its supply 
chain daily to ensure we have components to support our operations. As long as distribution 
chain partners remain on schedule, ATMs and parts will ship as usual.

ATMGurus stocks parts and provides repairs for all major brands of ATMs and our website 
www.atmgurus.com is ready for orders 24 hours a day.

Triton Systems is proud to be an American company based in Long Beach, MS for over 40 
years. We have served our customers through natural disasters and we will remain available 
to you through this.


